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1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

WARNING LETTER #2193287 OUTCOME 
 

April 12, 2016 
 
Diversified Energy, LLC (Operator No. 10428) 
Attn: Jason Haack 
PO Box 1685 
Parker, CO 80134 
 
jhaack@oagproduction.com 
 
Bingman 1-14 Pit 
Facility ID 285519 
Location ID 313094 
NENE 14 65N 96W 
 
JP Weise 1 Pit 
Facility ID 284545 
Location ID 312773 
SWNE 14 65N 96W 
 
This Outcome Letter is to inform you of the status of the violation(s) alleged in the 
above referenced Warning Letter.  
 
Rules 905 and 909: 
 

Required Corrective Action: The Bingman 1-14 Pit is an earthen and unlined 
production pit that was originally permitted on April 28, 2006 by Dry Creek 
Petroleum, LLC (Doc. No. 010433383), from which Diversified acquired the 
Bingman Location and associated facilities on July 11, 2012 (Doc. No. 2172784) 
The JP Weise 1 Pit is an earthen and unlined production pit that was originally 
permitted on April 28, 2006 by Dry Creek Petroleum, LLC (Doc. No. 010433383), 
from which Diversified Energy, LLC (Diversified) acquired the Bingman Location 
and associated facilities on July 11, 2012 (Doc. No. 2172784).  
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Pursuant to Rules 905 and 909, Diversified is required to properly close the 
Bingman and JP Weise Pits and to remediate the sites and remaining soils to 
comply with the 900 and 1000 Series Rules, including Table 910-1 standards. 
 
Corrective Action Deadline Dates: See Appendix A to Warning Letter #2193287 
 
Corrective Action Status: Diversified and COGCC Staff reached agreement on a 
modified Compliance Schedule on March 31, 2016 (Document #2193300). 
Document #2193300 shall dictate the Corrective Action requirements and 
schedule for these issues moving forward. 

 
Outcome of Warning Letter #2193287: The required Corrective Actions remain 
outstanding and shall be completed pursuant to the modified Compliance Schedule 
in Document #2193300. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Steven Mah 
NOAV Specialist, Enforcement Team 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
On April 12, 2016, a true and correct copy of the NOAV and this cover letter, were 
sent by Certified US Mail, return receipt requested, and electronic mail to the 
following as indicated:  
 
Diversified Energy, LLC (Operator No. 10428) 
Attn: Jason Haack 
PO Box 1685 
Parker, CO 80134 
 
 

                                           
                                                                  ____________________________________ 
  Steven Mah 
 


